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20th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To help Macmillan Cancer Support raise money for people living with cancer, our PSA will 

be holding a coffee morning. We really hope that you and possibly a friend can attend on 

Friday 27th September from 9.15 am 

Cancer is common and as a family you may have friends or relatives with the illness. 

Macmillan Cancer Support is the charity that provides the expert care and emotional support 

that makes a real difference to people living with cancer. Macmillan offer a range of 

innovative cancer services and are at the heart of improving cancer care throughout the UK. 

Taking part in the Macmillan Coffee Morning gives Giffards Primary School the chance to 

make a real difference to people living with cancer and their families. Please join us in the 

KS1 school hall from 9.15 to 10.30. We would like to see as many parents and friends as 

possible coming along for a cup of coffee and a cake/biscuit in return for a donation of £1. 

The PSA will also be running a raffle, second hand bookstall and second hand uniform stall 

during the event. 

 
Donations of cakes are most welcome and very needed! Cake/biscuit donations can be 

dropped off from Thursday 26th September morning in the school office. 

 

We look forward to seeing you – please do come and join us for a cake/biscuit and 

coffee and help us raise lots of money for this worthwhile cause! 

 

Yours faithfully 
Giffards PSA 
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